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May 25, 2006 
 
Ms. Diane Rhéaume  
Secretary-General  
Canadian Radio-Television and Telecommunications Commission  
Ottawa, ON  
K1A 0N2  

BY E-MAIL  
 

Dear Ms. Rhéaume:  
 
 
Re: Telecom Public Notice CRTC 2006-4: Proceeding to establish a national do not 

call list framework and to review the telemarketing rules  
 
 
Further to our communication of May 10, 2006 and to clarification provided to us 
concerning the CRTC submission process, we are withdrawing the submission put 
forward under the heading "Additional CMA Submission to CRTC Regarding 2006-4". 
  
As advised by CRCT staff, we will resubmit this input into the Commission deliberations 
as part of our final "reply comments" submission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Wally Hill 
Vice President 
Public Affairs and Communications 
 
 
c.c.  Interested Parties to Telecom Public Notice CRTC 2006-4 


